
8/25/2020

On 8/25/20, 5�20 AM, "Lusher, Steven Y CIV USARMY DOD JPEO CBRND (USA)"

<steven.y.lusher.civ@mail.mil> wrote:

EXTERNAL SENDER

Dear Christine H. Monahan,

This FOIA should be directed to the Office of the Secretary of Defense.  Our organization does not
have the requested records.  I have been working with OSD on a point of contact, and should
hopefully receive that soon.  I hope that will help with your search and will send as soon as I receive
the contact.

Please contact me at the number and email below with any questions.

Steve Lusher
Public Affairs Officer - Communication Affairs Network
Joint Program Executive Office for Chemical, Biological, Radiological and Nuclear Defense

☎ 443-910-7324

📧 Steven.y.lusher.civ@mail.mil

🌐 https://www.jpeocbrnd.osd.mil

Find us on:  👥 Facebook, 🐦 Twitter, 📸 Instagram, 💼 LinkedIn, and 🎥 YouTube
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